M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Mr. Matt McIntire, Chairperson



Dr. Maria Brown



Ms. Karen Byrd



Ms. Julia Pyle



Mr. Troy Fryman



Mr. Matthew Turner, Superintendent

FROM:
Jehan M. Ghouse Purchasing Administrator
DATE:
July 7, 2020
RE:
Recycling and Waste Disposal Services Contract Renewal: Rumpke of Kentucky, Inc.
The bid award for Recycling and Waste Disposal Services was awarded to Rumpke of Kentucky, Inc., in July, 2018. The award was for one year with the option to renew for two additional years. 
Rumpke has proposed a 5% price increase for the latest renewal. This is a reasonable increase since they have not requested an increase since the bid was awarded.  The new pricing will be effective August 1, 2020 through July 31, 2021.
This activity will be funded from the General Fund.

I recommend approval of this third renewal option, as presented. 
